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Hawks 

Thursday, March 19, 2015 

 

Dear Quinn families, 

 

 

Quinn Middle School is delighted to welcome the Harlem Wizards, right at our very own Hudson 

High School on Thursday, April 16 @ 7:00pm.  The Harlem Wizards show brings oohs, aahs and 

serious  laughter inspired by sky-high slams, hilarious humor, dynamic energy, fan participation, 

world class tricks and basketball wizardry. The aerodynamic athleticism coupled with comedy and 

community at a Wizards event will bring fans to their feet and smiles to their faces.  You will also 

have the exclusive opportunity to see our own Quinn teachers play in a game against the Wizards, 

purchase fan gear and more!   

 

This will be an event you will not want to miss!  This event, though sponsored by Quinn, is open to 

the ENTIRE Hudson community.  Show your Hawk pride by coming out to support this terrific 

event.  DO NOT WAIT as this event will sell out! 

 

Simply go to the Wizard’s website:  www.harlemwizards.com, click on buy tickets and then 

choose our date (April 16th).   All instructions are available on the site– please read them carefully.  

This opportunity will soon be available to our entire school community, so please ensure that you 

will be part of this super fun event and buy your tickets today.  If you have any questions, please 

contact one of our  Wizard Committee members listed below. 
 

 

 

Thank you! 

 

  

Gina Downing       Sandra Maiuri     

ginamdowning@gmail.com       scmaiuri@yahoo.com     

Welc
om

e...
 

A
p
ri
l 
16

A
p
ri
l 
16

A
p
ri
l 
16

A
p
ri
l 
16
    


